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General Guidelines 

 This scholarship shall be governed solely by the American Satin Rabbit Breeders 

Association Bonnie Keele Memorial Scholarship Committee for the Mike D’Amico 

Scholarship. 

 Scholarships will be awarded in the interest of furthering education at a technical 

school only. 

 The scholarship will be paid to the recipient upon submitting proof of enrollment 

in a technical school of choice. 

 The decision regarding the recipient shall be made prior to the annual ASRBA 

National All Satin Show (NASS) and will be announced at the NASS banquet. 

Scholarship Funds 

 Money for the Mike D’Amico Scholarship will be supported through donations 

and any other related activities designated by the ASRBA. 

 Funds raised shall be used for the Mike D’Amico Scholarship purposes only. 

Applicant Qualifications & Requirements 

 Applicant must have been a member of the ASRBA for at least one (1) year prior 

to applying and have actively engaged in breeding, raising, and showing Satin 

and/or Mini Satin rabbits. 

 Applicants may apply and be awarded for the scholarship more than once. 

 

 



 

Scholarship Application Process 

 Completed application forms must be submitted to the Bonnie Keele Memorial 

Scholarship Committee chair, Kari Grossman-Bentrup, 3704 Wahtomin Trail NW, 

Alexandria, MN 56308. 

 Completed applications must be postmarked no later than March 1st of the year 

the scholarship is awarded. 

 

Scholarship checks will be awarded to the recipient after receiving official verification of full-

time technical school enrollment. Scholarships will not be held beyond one school year of the 

date awarded unless prior committee approval has been made. 


